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Dear Parents and Guardians: 

Below you will find some important information regarding the end of the year. 

• The last official day of classes is Monday, June 12th. 
 

• We will be holding a “Field day” for our students as follows:      7th grade- June 12th     
These will be regular school days.                                                     8th & 9th grade- June 9th 
   

•  Locker clean outs will be on Thursday, June 8th.  Students will no longer have access to their lockers beginning June 9th.   
 

• The Regents Exam and Final Exam period is June 13th through June 20st.  The exam schedule is enclosed.  Electronic devices 
are strictly prohibited during testing.  Any student that arrives at the testing area with any electronic device will have to 
hand the device in for storage prior to being administered any test.  EWMMS will not be responsible for any lost or stolen 
cell phone, and students are encouraged to leave their cell phones at home.  Students may request access to office phones 
in case of an emergency.  

o THE CAFETERIA WILL BE OPEN FOR BREAKFAST DURING TESTING. IT WILL NOT BE OPEN FOR LUNCH. 
 

• We will be ordering PIZZA for students attending Regents REVIEW sessions on June 13th , 14th, and 15th . 
o Students must pre-register with a permission slip for Regents REVIEW. 

 
• Regents exams are for high school credit.  There is no make-up for missed Regents exams.  In the event that a student is 

absent they will have to wait until the next exam administration (summer or January) to sit for this graduation requirement 
again.   
 

• Testing and transportation information will be posted throughout the building and on our website.  Special routes have 
been scheduled for testing week, so please be sure to check with the schedule and arrive at your bus stop with ample time.  

 
• Ninth graders will be receiving an invitation to the 9th Grade Awards Ceremony which will be held at Amityville Memorial 

High School on Thursday, June 22nd, at 11:00 am.   ONLY students who successfully passed ALL of their classes will be issued 
diplomas during the ceremony.  Again, please note that the date on the calendar is incorrect. The 9th Grade Awards 
Ceremony is Thursday, June 22nd, at 11:00 am. 

 
• The 9th grade dance is Thursday, June 8th from 6-8:00 pm at the Middle School.  Please arrive by 7:45 to have your child 

picked up. 
 
On behalf of everyone working here at EWMMS, we would like to thank all of the parents for your support.  Our students have made 
historic gains this year, and that is due in part to your support!   We are going to continue to encourage our students to attend 
review sessions and finish this school year strong! 

Regards, 

Edward Plaia, Principal 
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